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2016-17 Operating Licence Audits 

Sydney Water Corporation, Hunter Water Corporation and 

WaterNSW 

Invitation for submissions 

The Independent Pricing and Regulatory Tribunal (IPART) is 

commencing annual audits of Sydney Water Corporation, 

Hunter Water Corporation and WaterNSW.  These audits will 

assess the utilities against the conditions in their Operating 

Licences for the period 1 July 2016 to 30 June 2017. 

We seek feedback on matters relating to the utilities’ 

performance against their conditions of operation. 

Submissions should be made in writing to 

compliance@ipart.nsw.gov.au by Friday 19 May 2017. 

Details on how you can make a submission, and our privacy 

policy, are available on our website (www.ipart.nsw.gov.au).  

Inquiries should be directed to Erin Cini, Director, Water 

Licensing and Compliance, on (02) 9113 7778 or 

compliance@ipart.nsw.gov.au. 

Hugo Harmstorf, Chief Executive Officer 

Independent Pricing and Regulatory Tribunal 

PO Box K35, Haymarket Post Shop  NSW  1240 
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